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Hi Everyone and Welcome Back to the 2021 Race Season!

My name is Gavin Kennedy and I have taken on the role of president this year as Rob
stepped down after four years in the role. I would like to thank Rob on behalf of us all at
Hurricane for the role he has played - not only as president of the club, but as an active
and committed member of Hurricane. Rob will be remaining on the committee and you will
continue to see him around the track officiating, enjoying the camaraderie and most
importantly undertaking our presentations because lets be honest who does it better than
Rob?

For those of you who don't know me I have been around Karting and Hurricane Go Kart
Club since I was very young. I had a small break from karting during that time as like

most, work gets in the way. I have now been back actively involved with the club again
for many years now and have been working with the committee to make Hurricane Go
Kart Club the family friendly club it is known to be. I look forward to taking on the role
as president and getting to know you all at Hurricane Go Kart Club.

Now the fomalities are done...

We have a huge year here at Hurricane, WE ARE TURNING 60! WOW!

Our 60th year sees the club hosting two open meetings PLUS the Western Australian
State Karting Titles. Along with these meetings comes a lot of work, we will require our
members to step up and help out when they can.




HELP is always needed, please don't hesitate to put yourself forward for a job that is needed. Even if
you see something around the club you believe you could put your skills to work that could benefit the
club please let either myself or a member of the committee know so we can work with you to make
our club and facilities better. If you are available to assist on club days please let us know, we are
more than happy to teach you the ropes on how to do them!

Our committee is working very hard behind the scenes to get organised early for our open meetings.
We have formed a sub committee for sponsorship this year and the group has been putting in a lot of
work creating great packages for potential sponsors. I would personally like to thank Gemma
Worboys, Brett Preston. Megan McDonnell, Matt Galic and Tony Arambrasic for their time and effort
thus far in working towards new exciting opportunities for Hurricane!

Our February club day started with and early morning busy bee and it was amazing to see so many
members up and about help get the track ready for the begining of the season. Thank you so much to

everyone, you all did a ripper job!

Racing on both the February and March club days was great to watch. Our driver turnouts are

increasing and it is great to see so many new members around our club. I would like to acknowledge
you all and thank you for choosing Hurricane as "Your Place to Race", we hope you have been
enjoying the race days.




Thank you to all our volunteers who have helped out the past two club days, it makes our event run
so much smoother having you there to help. Again if you or anyone you know is available to assist
with duties on a club day, please let us know in advance. This helps our awesome secretary Amy who
is often online days before the event seeking helpers! If you are able to assist please either contact
us via Facebook @HurricaneGoKartClub or via email at hurricanegokartclub@gmail.com.

We have had some changes to practice now, making things similar to practices held pre-covid.
Making it easier for both volunteers and those wishing to practise. Please be sure to keep updated on
Facebook or at our website www.hurricanegokartclub.com.au under "latest news" , these are both
kept update with all information in regards to what is happening at the club and what you are
required to do when you practice or race.

It's been a bit of a long one but next months I promise will be shorter! Thank you all for hanging
around for this read and I applaud you if you made it all the way to the end.

That is it from me for now, see you all at the next club day.

Thank you for making Hurricane "Your Place to Race".

Gavin




FROM THE
SECRETARY

VOLUNTEERS

We still require volunteers for the upcoming club day.
If you are available please contact Amy.

MEMBERSHIPS

Membership renewals are now available online.
See www.kartingwa.com.au for more information.

PIT BAYS

A reminder to pay for your pit bays if you haven't
already.

WEEKEND PRACTICE '

We must be notified by 5pm on FRIDAY, if you would like e
to volunteer to open the track. If we do not have a
volunteer by this time, the track will be closed.

*REMINDER*

A reminder to ensure both your licence and membership
are up to date PRIOR to racing.

See yew all at the club day, ANY



Hi All,

Thank you once again to my team of wonderful ladies for volunteering again for the March
Club Day - Bec Lewis, Katie Loughton and Emily Loughton.

The atmosphere for the March Club Day was steady, allowing planning to begin for the busy
year ahead. Thank you to the two ladies who let us know they would be able to help out this
year, we are looking forward to hanging out with you guys.

Over the next couple of club runs you will see rosters go up for volunteers to help in the
canteen. We will especially need help on the following meetings:

June Club Run: 19th June

Western Shootout: 26th June

August Club Run: 14th August

King of the Hill: 20th-22nd August
September Club Run: 18th September
WA State Titles: 24th - 27th September

It is imperative that these rosters are filled with
volunteers in required time slots.

Watch this space for more info.

See you all at the April Club Day.
Take Care and Stay Safe,
Cassie xx



SUPPORT LOGAL

OUR LOCAL COUNCIL, SHIRE OF NORTHAM
ARE HOSTS TO THE "NORTHAM
MOTORSPORT FESTIVAL". THEY ARE
i . _ SEEKING VOLUNTEERS FOR THE DAY T0
digo Bank « Fo0 : ASSIST WITH MANNING CROSSOVERS FOR
Ll PEDESTRIAN SAFETY. YOU GET LUNCH ON
THE DAY AND A SMALL DONATION MADE
TOWARDS OUR CLUB.

PLEASE CONTACT EITHER 08 9622 5533 OR
NORTHAM.TINTACAR@BIGPOND.COM IF
YOU ARE ABLE TO ASSIST ON THE DAY.

« Lindsey
« Ben

B Bendigo Bank

@ | tourist@northam.wa.gov.au | (08) 9622 2100




TRACK
CLOSEID

SATURDAY 3RD AND
SUNDAY 4TH APRIL




21 and the

duties we are required to fill. If you or anyone you know is able to assist the
club please notify us either by Facebook Message or email at
hurricanegokartclub@gmail.com. If you are unsure how to do the tasks
required, we at Hurricane are more than happy to show you the ropes!

Help Required APRIL 18T MAY 22MD JUNE 19T WESTERN JULY 17TH AUGUST 14™
SHOGTOUT
JUNE 26™ & 27™
Stewards
Starter
Grid Marshal
Scales Marshal
Lights Marshal
Canteen Helpers
Help Required KING OF THE SEPTEMBER 18™ WA STATE OCTOBER 16TH MARLEME DEAN
HILL TITLES KART MUSTER
AUG 215T & 2080 SEP 25™ {g 27™ NOV 20™
Stewards
Starter
Gnd Marshal

Scales Marshal

Lights Marshal

Canteen Helpers




SPONSORSHIP AT HURRICANE GO
KART CLUB IN 2021

f you or someone you know is interested in stepping up as a
sponsor of Hurricane Go Kart Club in 2021 please email
hurricaneadvertising1@gmail.com so we can be sure to send
yOu a sponsorship proposal.



GAVIN KENNEDY

CGAVINeKALBARRILOGISTICS.COM.AU

TROY WORBOYS

TROY.WORBOYSeGMAIL.COM

AMY SEARS

HURRICANEGOKARTCLUBeGMAIL.COM

MATT GALIC

MGALICeOUTLOOK.COM

BRETT STYLES
BRETT PRESTON
DANIEL CURREY
GARY MCKENZIE
GEMMA WORBOYS
HAYDEN PATRIZI
ROBBIE BERTRAM
TONY ARAMBASIC

0419 903 183
0458 166 133
0408 900 865
0414 423 422
0487 601 421
0428 952 394
0409 370 497
0400 058 100

0418 951 238

0499 009 396

0412 644 520
0408 953 542



